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Retirement Party for Dr. Wayne Schell

1 message
Personal Announcement - Do Not Thu, Apr 7, 2011 at 3:11
Reply<announcement@cnu.edu> PM

Reply-To: Ibondes@cnu.edu
To: faculty@cnu.edu, employees@cnu.edu

Come help us celebrate
Dr. Wayne Schell’s Retirement
after 35 dedicated years to
CNU, the Accounting program, and
the Business school.

Friday, April 15, 2011
2:00-4:00
DSU Washington Room
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